
 

 

 

 

 
10th March, 2008                                                                              

                                                                                       Our Ref:      ED080310-06     
  
                                                                                       Your Ref:    Form 731 Confirmation Number: EA164032 
                                                                                                            FCC ID: TXJMT403-G 
Federal Communications Commission 
Office of Engineering and Technology 
 
Dear Sir/ Madam, 
 
  RE:       Application for approval of 406MHz EPIRB models MT403FG with variants,  
                                        MT403,  MT403G and MT403FF 
 
Standard Communications Pty Ltd is a leading manufacturer and supplier of Emergency 
Position Indicating Radio Beacons (EPIRB) and Personal Locator Beacons (PLB) to the world 
market.  Based in Australia, this company has been designing and manufacturing beacons for 
over 25 years under the GME brand name. 
Please accept this application for issue of FCC ID TXJMT403-G. 
Further I wish to advise that requested information has been sent to the following contact at the 
USCG so that they can issue a letter of recommendation to the FCC. 

George Grills, P.E. 
Commandant (CG-5214) 
US Coast Guard Head Quarters 
Lifesaving & Fire Safety Division 

 
I remain at your disposal to provide clarification or further information as required regarding both 
our product and this application submission. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Craig Duncan 
Project Engineering Manager 
Standard Communications Pty Ltd 


